Feb 7 HPL Building Committee Minutes

Alice Frieler, Lorraine Boylan and Leslie Flowers attended Selectmen's meeting for update on
status of project.
* Materials have been delivered to Town Hall and should be ready for lawyer by the end
of the week.
* Project should be ready to go out to bid by the end of next week.
Meeting at HPL following Selectmen’s meeting was cancelled due to weather.
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